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Anthwny s Canila Pischsli
10415 Ferpglen Ave. * Tujunga, CA 91042

Fome Phone (818) 352-2506
Email candyp2@aol.com

December 22, 2003

Maya Zaitzevsky

Project Coordinator, City of Los Angeles
Department of City Planning

200 North Spring St. Room 763

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Fax (213) 978-1343

Dear Maya,

Hills Project. We feel that some of the information presented in the EiR is inaccurate at best. We 83-1

slopes of the terrain, The report found that there would be no threat to future homes in this area 83-2
due 1o seismic sctivity. We would like to point out that the house we lived in during the 1994
Northridge earthquake suffered over $20,000 in damages is less than twao miles away from the
Proposed development site,
The second error ig in the Flora and Fauna section, page 16, paragraph 2. This paragraph
makes the destruction of possibly hundreds of protected trees insignificant. When we first moved
" 10 this arca nature abounded. There were many vacant lots for our children to build tree houses
and forts on. We have seen this area prow one house at a time. Recently, there have been grand 83-3
housing developments that havc invaded the lines of nature conserves, We believe this land would
be better used to educate our children about nature and preserve the nature that is Jeft in 1 os
Angeles. I we rid ourselves of open space now our children and their children may never know
the pure serenity of being in nature.
. The impact on animals has been understated. The threat to the anmimals that live in these
hills is immense. The aothor of the report stated that he did not notice any tracts of mountain lion
or bobeat. Could it possible belt.hat he did not know where to look? Anyone who has lives in this 83-4
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that other communities have had with wild cats. Perhaps this is because of the open space thay 83-4
currently exists. Develop houses on this area and trouble will be around the comer.
A few more matters close to our hearts are those of the impact of artificial light and police
protection. Many of the residents of Los Angeles have not had the luxury of seeing 2 star flled
night by simply looking out of their own back door. Adding 280 houses with some 70 odd street | 83-5
lights to the development will take away that huxury from current residents, not to mention the
traffic and population pollution that will come as well. The city prides itself ona 7 second ____ |
response {ime for police calls. Extept in the Foothill Division there is only one patro) car in this
area at a ume, end the response time average is about 14 seconds. That is rwice of what it is
suppose to be currently. Add another thousand people (not to mention any visitors) to the mix, 83-6
and response time. will take even longer. Do our tax paying citizens need to put their lives at risk
50 some out-of-state developer can get rich?
We have seen this area grow from one where equestrians rode their horses on Foothill
Blvd. Now, it is barely known that this is an equestrian community. This community has been a
wanderful place to live. We have stayed here through the ups snd downs As we laok upon our
retiremnent years we hope that it will rernain the commmnity we &l in love with 30 years ago.

83-7

Sincerely,

. Candida L, Piscitelli
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